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Nick Ross

From: Lyndon Hammond
Sent: Wednesday, 6 May 2020 2:45 PM
To: Hannah Hyde
Subject: RE: Let's Get Wellington Moving

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Hannah 
 
Having spoken to Michael McKeon he suggest that I continue to provide a link to our Regional people for LGWM.  Depending on the nature of the enquiry I’d link to 
Michael on the strategic aspect and interaction with our regional assets, our property people for that kind of enquiry or to our consents / planning team as appropriate. 
 
Michael will follow up with Barry regarding Mass Rapid Transit  - can you supply his contact details please. 
 
You also mentioned a stakeholder proposal.  Did you want to send that through or given me a call regarding that? 
 
Cheers 
Lyndon 
 
 

Lyndon Hammond   |   Programme Manager   |   Capital Projects & Asset Development 

 
Wellington Railway Station, Bunny Street, Wellington  |  P O Box 593, Wellington 6140, New Zealand 

 
www.kiwirail.co.nz 
 
Please consider the environment before printing  
 
The content of this message and any attachments may be privileged or confidential. If you  
have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete the email - unauthorised  
use is expressly prohibited. This email may have been corrupted or interfered with. KiwiRail  
does not warrant that this email and its contents are free from computer viruses or other defects. 
not warrant that this email and its contents are free from computer viruses or other defects. 
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Hannah 
 
Hannah Hyde 
Interim Project Manager for Thorndon Quay and Hutt Road 
 

 
hannah.hyde@lgwm.nz   |  www.lgwm.nz  
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